
 

Dear Fifth Grade Students and Families,  

Welcome back to another exciting school year!  I hope you are having a relaxing  

and enjoyable summer vacation.  I will be your teacher this school year.  I am 

happy to be at such a great school.  We will work hard together in order for our 

5th graders to achieve to their potential.    

 

As you may know, I place great emphasis on students’ academic growth.  The 

school day begins at 9:15.  It’s important to get good sleep every night, to be on 

time daily and to come prepared to learn.  Homework will be given on a daily 

basis - Monday through Thursday.  A spelling list will be given every Monday, 

with a spelling test every Friday.  Please make an effort to sit with your child 
and support them as they work to complete homework assignments.  It would 
also boost your child’s success if you read with them each night. Thank you in 
advance for your support at home!   

If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s progress, I am always 

glad to talk or set up a conference.  Feel free to stop by our classroom or call 

me at school.  Open communication between us will be an important part of a 

successful year. 

Listed below are school supplies that, if you can provide, will allow me to spend 

my limited budget on other needed materials.  Thank you so much for your help.  

This is going to be a fun year!  I look forward to meeting you.  Enjoy the rest of 

summer!  

 
Sincerely,  

Mr. C. Binger 

Room 107 
 

Supply List 

1 box of 24 crayons 
24 pencils (please send some sharpened) 
2 large erasers 
1 pack of loose leaf paper 
1 heavy duty plastic Homework folder 
Inexpensive headphones or ear buds (to be kept at school) 
5 spiral notebooks (Red, Blue, Green, Yellow, Black) 
5 folders (Red, Blue, Green, Yellow, Black) 

1 large pump-top bottle of hand sanitizer 
2 boxes of tissues 


